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21st May 2021
Wellbeing Friday

“'@ The children had a wonderful time on our Wellbeing Day just
Wheel of before Easter and we were delighted to share some of the

@ @ Well-being photos and updates in our recent newsletters. We will be
ﬁi re-visiting some of the activities that the children enjoyed on
" Friday 28™ May.

Children can come to school in Comfy Mufti on 28th May, please make sure they come in
clothes and shoes that are suitable for inside or outside activities! There will be no charge for
mufti.

Bike and Scooter Day on Tuesday 25" May

Please read the letter sent today regarding the Bike and Scooter Day on Tuesday 25" May.
On that day we are encouraging as many children as possible to cycle or scoot to school. Ryan
Evans from Sustrans will be giving the children who bring a bike or scooter to school the
opportunity to go on an obstacle course to test their cycling and scooting skills.

We strongly recommend using a helmet, and also marking bikes
and scooters with children’s names, as many will have identical or
similar ones and it's easy to go home with someone else's bike or
scooter by accident otherwise! Each class will have their own area to

park their bikes and scooters, so look out for the signs or membersSUStra ns

of staff showing you where to go on Tuesday. JOIN THE MOVEMENT

Please remember to send your child in their PE kit on their Sport Day.

Oakwood Primary Academy Facebook Page
We now have an official Facebook information page dedicated to our school! Please
search and ‘Like’ our page to keep up-to-date with information and announcements.
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Celebration Shout Out!

VA
A
We like to celebrate the achievements of our children. Please email the school with 2\ @ %
your child’s special moments. We would love to share them with everyone through )
our newsletter! e

Save Our Seas Anthology Writing Competition

A number of children entered the Save Our Seas Anthology writing SO
competition this year. We were informed that it was a very popular o & S g’
competition and that the organisers were thrilled to receive so many
responses. It is a clear sign that young people have a passion for .4
the environment and an abundance of creativity. We are pleased to é;:‘_??
announce that Luna from Robin Class was selected to have her -~ &5
writing included in this year’s anthology. Congratulations to Luna, we
are very proud of your achievement. Luna should be receiving a
copy of the anthology when it is sent to schools later in the Summer
term. ;
The organisers were overwhelmed by the response and ﬁ’ﬁ
unfortunately could not include every piece of writing that was

submitted, however they wanted to send a special thank you to Oliver T from Goldcrest for his
creative submission. Well done to our budding authors!

Congratulations to Marley (Starling) for completing her Stage 2 swimming
award. Excellent effort Marley, good luck with Stage 3!

Solomon'

Shout Out Awards

These awards go to children who have demonstrated that they are Ready, Respectful and Safe
Superstars. Well done for being such brilliant role models this week!

Reception Bubble - Jaxon and Danika
Year 1 Bubble - Ethan and Lily-Rose
Year 2 Bubble - Emily S and Finn
Year 3 Bubble - Alexina and Charlie H
Year 4 Bubble - Jessica and Jay

Year 5 Bubble - Callum and Lewis W




Wednesday Wellbeing Walkers

Please feel free to join the group walks around Southway and the surrounding
areas to help promote a healthy body & mind (suitable for all abilities).

Wednesdays (Term Time only) 9am - outside Beechwood Primary, opposite
Southway Surgery.

Contact Jenny Oliver 01752 706360 for more information.
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PLYMOUTH
LEANDER
SWIMMING

TRIALS

Is your child aged 6 to 9, Years 1- 47

Can they Swim 25m Freestyle, Backstroke,
Breaststroke and perform a Delphin Kick,
reached stage 7 & above.

Then come and join our Junior Programme.

To book a trial or to find out more
information email:

enquiries@plymouthleander.com
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Covid Reminders

No child should come to school if they, or anyone they live with, has symptoms of Covid-19.
These are:

. A new persistent cough

. A high temperature

. A change in their normal sense of taste or smell.

Please ensure that you contact the school immediately to inform us if your child or a member of
your household becomes unwell and requires a Covid-19 test, or if you are advised to self-isolate
or have outcome of tests. Please leave a message on the school answerphone if this is before or
after school hours. Children who are required to isolate at home can continue to work using their
eSchools account. Thank you for your continued support in this matter.

Reporting absences for children

Please contact the school by 9:15am to let us know if your child will be absent, providing details
of the reason for the absence. This ongoing communication will enable us to ensure that we
continue to keep children safe and follow all necessary government guidelines. We appreciate
your continued assistance.

Social Distancing Reminders

. Please remember only one adult when dropping off or picking up
your child, which helps to reduce the number of adults on the
premises.

. Wear a mask or face covering when on the school grounds (unless
you are medically exempt).

. Please make sure you keep a social distance from all other adults on
the school grounds when dropping off or waiting for your child.

. Please ensure that younger children remain with you at all times.

Thank you very much for your understanding and continued
support in helping to keep our school community safe.

Department for Education - HELPLINE FOR EDUCATION
The DfE have set up a helpline for education advice regarding the Covid-19 virus for staff and
parents.
Phone : 0800 046 8687
Email : DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk
Opening hours : 8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday)
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PE Days
Please send children to school wearing school PE
kit on the following days as outlined below:

Monday - Osprey o fo— §
Tuesday - Goldcrest é O
Wednesday - Jay, Kestrel, Peregrine HANDS FACE SPACE
Thursday - Dove, Puffin, Starling
Friday - Robin, Owl, Wren, Skylark — e

Please ensure that the kit is weather appropriate.

Thank you!

School Uniform Reminder

Please continue to send your child in the correct uniform as outlined in the Uniform Policy on
our website. Children should wear grey trousers, skirt/pinafore or shorts not leqgings. PE kit
should only be worn on PE days. Please remember that flat sensible safe black shoes (no
trainers) should be worn.

Please ensure that children bring coats in case of rain. As the weather hopefully improves
children can bring sun-hats and should have sun cream applied before school if required.
No sunglasses in school please. Thank you.

Jewellery

Children may not wear jewellery to school at any time (except for small studs, which must be
5mm in diameter or smaller, and watches) other than for religious or cultural reasons. Children
in Foundation may not wear earrings in view of the physical aspects of their learning.

Uniform Policy on our website:
https://www.oakwood-primary.co.uk/storage/secure_download/ A
aGplcWZCcjRjS0pKeUsxclF1dGo2QT09 R
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NEW Health Visiting and School Nursing

PARENTS. CARERS. YOUNG PEOPLE. pchat . . .
If you'd like some health advice or support, but are a bit worried about seeing or talking to a ;s .
professional, our new ChatHealth is perfect for you!
Simply text one of the numbers below and one of our team will text you back
0-5 years 5-19 years 11-19 years
Parents Service Parents Service Young People’s Service
07480 635188 07480 635189 07480 635198 "
Livewell




Diary Dates
(Dates maybe subject to change)

2020/2021 TERM DATES

Mon 17th - Fri 28th May
Mon 24th May - Fri 28th May
Mon 24th May

Tue 25th May

Wed 26th May

Fri 28th May

Mon 31st May - Fri 4th Jun
Fri 23rd Jul

Mon 26th Jul - Fri 3rd Sep

Year 5 Swimming Sessions

Sports Week (trainers in school all week please)
KS2 Sports Day (PE Kit please, Pupils ONLY)
Bike & Scooter Day NEW

Rec/KS1 Sports Day (PE Kit please, Pupils ONLY)
Comfy Mufti for wellbeing activities NEW

HALF TERM

School finishes 3:15pm

SUMMER HOLIDAYS

2021/2022 TERM DATES

Wed 8th Sep School opens 8:45am
Mon 25th - Fri 29th Oct HALF TERM

Fri 26th Nov Non-Pupil Day

Fri 17th Dec School Finishes

Mon 20th Dec - Mon 3rd Jan 2022 CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS
Tue 4th Jan School starts 8:45am
Mon 21st Feb - Fri 25th Feb HALF TERM

Mon 28th Feb Non-Pupil Day

Fri 8th Apr Non-Pupil Day

Mon 11th Apr-Fri 22nd Apr EASTER HOLIDAYS
Mon 2nd May May Bank Holiday

Mon 30th May - Fri 3rd Jun HALF TERM

Tue 26th Jul School finishes at 3.15 pm

Wed 27th July - Wed 31st Aug

Contacting School

If you are contacting school to report an
absence or you have a query, please leave
a message on the answer phone with your

child’s name and class (& reason for
absence, if applicable) and we will get
back to you. Alternatively, email
oakwood.office@discoverymat.co.uk
Thank you.

SUMMER HOLIDAYS

Newsletter Ideas
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If you have any ideas about information or
updates that you would find useful additions
to our newsletter, please email your
suggestions to:

oakwood.office@discoverymat.co.uk
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Jackie Sparvow - Head of School

weekend; be safe!




